
We would like to thank all for participating in the project and delivering the basic information, 

at each of the four protected areas, such as species lists, and sociological and geological 

features. We are very much expecting that all the groups continue the analysis and further the 

study cross-sectionally and interdisciplinary to deepen our understanding of the mountainous 

karst environment in North Vietnam. We also hope that such scientific-based knowledge will 

be shared with the public, industry, and government, as well as with academics. 
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